2024 Ozaukee County 4-H Foundation Memorials & Donations

 
[image: ]The Ozaukee County 4-H Foundation extends its gratitude to all the businesses, corporations, individuals, and partnerships that contributed to the Foundation in 2024. These generous donations enable the Foundation to offer scholarships to 4-H youth and adult volunteers, allowing them to participate in educational programs such as:










WI 4-H Youth Conference-Madison			National 4-H Congress
International Exchange Program			Citizenship Washington Focus
Space Camp						American Spirit Trip		
Summer Camp					Camp Counselor Training	
National 4-H Conference				Winter Leadership Camp		
4-H Pathways Conference				Key Award
Clothing Revue					Funds for 4-H Projects and Leaders
						
 
We recognize the individuals and families that have lost a loved one during the past year.  These families were kind enough to encourage contributions in their loved ones memory to the Ozaukee County 4-H Foundation:

IN MEMORY OF:  Neil Dobberpuhl, Elvira Brunquell, Paul Brunquell, Marvin Hoffmann, Sandy Radue, Liz Riley, Charlene Kratzke, Ted Salkowski, Jerry Rychtik,, Sylvia Miller, Edna Gierach, Russel Roberts, Don Kohlwey, Jim Melichar, John Galagher, Arlene Polzin, Carol Meyer, Jerilyn Boehlke and Tom Dorsey 

FRIENDS/ALUMNI OF 4-H:  

Thank you to Kay Buelke Schroeder, Diane Omdahl, Immanuel Lutheran Church on behalf of Holly Hupfer, T.J. Lane, Carol and Roger Boehlke, Todd Seetz, Thrivent Corporation,  J. M. Demerath, Inc. and Linda Martens on behalf of her grandchildren Parker and Bryce Moldenhauer

Thank You to the family of Janice & Tom Bublitz for their generous donation towards their established named scholarship to be given out, annually, to one of our 4-H Youth.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you also to Carol and Robert Bonner for their donation and establishing the scholarship in memory of Marvin Hoffmann, named Marvin and Eileen Hoffmann Memorial Scholarship

Thank you to: Culver’s of Grafton and Wayne’s Drive-In for providing the dining out night that also helped in raising addition funds for the Foundation.

Also, Thank you to Old Germantown Restaurant for hosting and contributing to the first annual Ozaukee County 4-H Foundation Pig Roast. Special thank you to Noah Seetz and his family for the donation of the pig bought at the 4-H Auction and all their help during the Pig Roast

Special thanks to the 220 participants who attended the 2025 Bowl-A-Thon at Circle B, raising $15,513.05 for the Ozaukee County 4-H Foundation to support Ozaukee County 4-H Youth.
We extend our gratitude to our lane sponsors and the individuals and businesses who contributed to the raffles and Man shed Brewery for donating their proceeds from their root beer float booth at the Bowl-A-Thon.
The 2026 Ozaukee County 4-H Bowl-A-Thon is scheduled for February 1, 2026. This event welcomes 4-H members, their families, and the general public. Adults can enjoy a 2:30-9 pin tap game with raffle items and prizes throughout the bowling session. Come out to support the event and raise funds for camps, scholarships, and training for Ozaukee 4-H members and leaders. Sign-up details will be available on our website in fall 2025. Mark your calendars and stay tuned for registration updates!
image1.png




